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TOWN CLERK'S OFFICE 

Town· of Seymour 
Parks Commission 

Monthly Meeting - October 24, 2016 

Members Present: Bob Lang, Mike Gargano, Gary Popielasz, Bill Paecht, Bill 
Sawicki 
Staff: Bob Koskelowski, Jr., Tony Deprimo 
Guests: Mike Horbal - Broad Street Park Committee 

Meeting was called to order at 7:06 PM by Bill Paecht 

The September 26 2016 minutes were approved with one change, the 
location of the field for Pop Warner use is DeBarber Field, not Sochrin's 
Pond Park. Motion to accept by Bill Sawicki, 2nd Mike. All in favor. 

Public Comment 
None 

Public Works Director Comments 
• Sprinkler systems in all parks will be winterized next week 
• Pioneer Paint will be the vendor to supply paint for lining fields 
• As park usage winds down, things are going smoothly 

Parks Chairman Report 
• Lights at the sub varsity field had been tampered with 
• Porta potties at all parks to be removed next week 
• Last portion of the wall at French Park is being repaired 
• Pumpkin festival went well 
• We need to meet with SHS athletic director over field usage 
• Repairs were made to Gary Park soccer field 
• Smoke in the Valley worked out well at its new location - Matthies 

Park 

Approval of Parks Applications 
No applications 



Other Business 

Mike Horbal brought a few issues to the board. The Friends of Broad Street 
Park Committee presented a list of volunteers whose name would appear on a 
sign to be erected at the park. Our commission approved the list, motion by 
Mike, znd Bob. All in favor. Another concern was a sealed bid which somehow 
was misplaced. Mike also mentioned that the land swap arrangement between 
Seymour Land Trust and the town of Seymour still has not been resolved. 

We have found someone to clean the bathrooms at Gary Park and Matthies 
Park. The timed locks will have to be reprogrammed. 

Motion to adjourn at 7:37by Bill Sawicki, znd Mike. All in favor. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Bob Lang 
Secretary, Parks Commission 


